
 

 

 

 

 

Spuerkeess continues to support the business world in the 
face of the challenges posed by the current crisis 

 
 

In the face of the energy crisis resulting from the Russia-Ukraine conflict and the resulting 
inflationary pressures, the business community is facing important challenges, such as rising 
energy and raw material prices, and rising interest rates. 
 
As a financial partner, Spuerkeess is multiplying its efforts to support the business world 
managing the consequences of this new crisis. 
 
Spuerkeess has signed an agreement with the Luxembourg State to allow its customers to 
benefit from the new government-backed loans (“Prêts Garantis par l’État – PGE”) scheme 
introduced in order to support companies which are experiencing cash flow problems as a result 
of the economical consequences of the said conflict. 
 
In the context of the new PGE, Spuerkeess customers who are in financial difficulty following the 
crisis can solicit additional financing according to the eligibility criteria and granting modalities 
defined by the law. These applications will be processed on a priority basis. 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO BUSINESS CUSTOMERS 


